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The June 17th, 2025 Regular meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Koontz Lake Regional Sewer District 

was held at 5:30 p.m., local central time, at the KLRSD Administrative Building, 10625 East Prairie 

Avenue, Walkerton, Indiana 46574.  The meeting was called to order by Jeff Jarnecke.  Other board 

members present were:  Kristy Wilsey, Heather Harty, Steve Giese, Jerry Weber and Ron Armstead.  Also 

attending was Shelley Bell. 

 

Mr. Jarnecke asked the Board if there were any additions or corrections with respect to the adoption of 

the June  17th, 2025 Agenda as previously published.   Mr. Giese made the motion to accept the agenda 

as presented, Mr. Armstead seconded, and upon roll call vote, the Board unanimously approved the 

Agenda. 

 

Next on the Agenda was the reading of the May 20th, 2025 Minutes.  Mr. Jarnecke asked if there were 

any additions or corrections to the Minutes. Ms. Wilsey made the motion to accept the Minutes as 

presented, Mr. Giese seconded and upon polled vote, the Board unanimously approved. 

 

There was no Nominating Committee report.  At the next meeting, will bring government term limits 

and additional information for the Board. 

 

Next was the Provisional Treasurer’s Report: 

 

(See next page for report)  
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Ms. Harty reported the District is in good standing, financially.  She is working on getting the invoices 

from Brightspeed that had not come through during Brightspeed’s updates. 

 

One CD rolled this month and three CDs are set to roll in July. 

 

Discussion on internet and phone options occurred and Mr. Jarnecke will follow up on what is needed at 

the CWP. 

 

There being no futher discussion, Ms. Harty made the motion to approve and pay all June 2025 bills and 

Mr. Giese seconded the motion.  Upon polled vote, the Board unanimously approved. 

 

For Asset Management, Mr. Armstead said there was only one controller left plus some parts.  Mr. 

Jarnecke said we have ordered another 10 units costing approximately $5,000. 

 

For Astbury Billing, Mr. Jarnecke said they continue to do a good job and are still working to get some of 

the accounts updated and clean.  These accounts will be gone over in the July meeting. 

 

There was nothing to report by Asbury Engineering. 

 

For System Management, Mr. Armstead will check to make sure we received the new controls. 

 

For Building Management, Mr. Jarnecke noted the building could probably use a new cleaning and he 

will look into what can be done to clean the floors. 

 

There was no website report. 

 

For Compliance, there was no report 

 

There was no Contract report.  Mr. Armstead we should make sure to line up Chris Lawrence for winter 

plowing. 

 

For P & P, there was nothing to report 

 

There was nothing to report by Records Management. 

 

There was no Old Business to discuss. 

 

There was no New Business to discuss. 
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There being no further business to come before the Board, Mr. Jarnecke adjourned the June 17th, 2025  

Regular Meeting of the Koontz Lake Regional Sewer District Board of Trustees. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Shelley K. Bell, KLRSD Bookkeeper  

 

July 13, 2025 
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